
Hi Nigel 
 
As discussed this morning, the proposal will need to lodged as a new proposal on the portal.  
 
This will require you to upload the latest planning proposal and accompanying 
documentation. The accompanying documentation should include the items you submitted 
with the proposal in December, including the Traffic Impact Assessment, Social Impact 
Comment, Revised Indicative Scheme, Detailed Site Investigation Report, Urban Design 
Statement, KAA Solar Analysis and Solar Analysis supporting material. You do not need to 
provide all of the historical documentation.  
 
I have spoken to Council and advised that they will be required to need to refuse the 
proposal which will send this back to DPE within the portal. This will proceed in the system 
as a rezoning review, however, as this step has already been completed, DPE will progress 
the PP on portal.  
 
I will be out of the office for a few days, returning Wednesday 9 Feb. In the meantime, if you 
have any issues with this over the next few days please reach out to Angela Hynes. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Alicia  
 

Alicia Hall 
acting Senior Planning Officer, GPOP, Central River City and Western Parkland City 
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The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the 
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and 
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which 
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
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